
Dt.11.03.2024 

 
 

 
 

Telangana State Council of Higher Education 
 

PRESS NOTE 
 

Telangana State Council of Higher Education has collaborated with the British Council, 

Aberystwyth University , Bangor University (Welsh universities) and Osmania University, 

Kakatiya University to develop two innovative curricula i.e., Undergraduate Course in B.Com 

(Finance) and BA (HEP) aimed at preparing students for employment and to enhance  their 

employability skills. 

 Prof. R. Limbadri, Chairman,Telangana State Council of Higher Education convened a meeting 

today i.e.,11.03.2024 at 11.00 am with the select 21 autonomous college Principals, Heads & 

chairman BOS of Osmania University for Commerce , History, Economics and Political Science  

and  Senior Faculty  of Commerce  under the Jurisdiction of OU, KU, TU, SU, MGU, PU and 

Officials from office of CCE, in the conference hall of TSCHE for introduction of these  

innovative curricula.  

Prof. D. Ravinder, Vice-Chancellor, Osmania University, Prof. U. Vijjulatha, Vice-Chancellor 

(I/c), Telangana Mahila Viswavidyalayam, Prof. Sriram Venkatesh, Secretary TSCHE, Prof. V. 

Usha Kiran, Director, Telangana Curriculum Project, addressed the meeting. 

Prof. R. Limbadri ,Chairman, TSCHE stated that as a pilot project, the Undergraduate Course   

of B.Com (Finance) and BA (HEP) will be implemented  from the A.Y 2024- 2025 in the select 

autonomous colleges  

A detailed presentation on curricula, mapping of learning outcomes with the assessment methods 

and teaching strategy have been explained by Prof. V. Usha Kiran, Director, Telangana 

Curriculum Project 

Prof. R. Limbadri, Chairman, TSCHE explained the need for future workshops (Faculty 

Development Programme (FDP) ) which will be held by  TSCHE for the two courses in four 

subjects i.e Commerce, History, Economics and Political Science. These workshops will orient 

the teaching faculty in taking  the courses further.  

He also invited the autonomous college principals, and faculty to participate in the online 

workshop scheduled by Aberystwyth University and Bangor University (Welsh universities)  on 

15
th

 March 2024 wherein elaborate the discussions for strengthening the curricula and teaching 

methodology  will be held.   

The meeting was concluded with the vote of thanks by Prof. Sriram Venkatesh, Secretary, 

TSCHE. 

Yours faithfully 

Sd/- 
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